
 
CAMBRIA-FRIESLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT 

  
MINUTES OF BUILDINGS & GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
Tuesday, June 5, 2018 

  
     
The Building and Grounds Committee Meeting of the Cambria-Friesland Board of           
Education was called to order on June 5, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the District conference room                 
by Marc Berger/Mark Hoffmann.  

  

Board Members present: Marc Berger, and Marc Hoffmann. Board Members Absent: Dan            
DeYoung and Jason Graham.  
 
Also present: Timothy Raymond, District Administrator, Brad DeYoung, Maintenance         
Supervisor. 
  

Discussion: Move School entrance from MS/HS entrance to Elementary Entrance. 
 
Adjourn: Motion by Mark Hoffmann/Marc Berger to adjourn.  Motion carried.  
 
Time: 7:15 p.m.. 
 
 
  
  

A majority or negative quorum of the Cambria-Friesland Board of Education may be in attendance               
at the meeting, in which case the gathering would constitute a meeting of the school board (and/or                 
board committees).  See Wisconsin Open Meetings Law, sections 19.81-.98  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Vision Statement 
There will be students that come to us with different kinds of gifts, but they attend Cambria-Friesland School 

District with one dream; academic success. 
 ​There will be different levels of achievement, but one goal; graduation with skills to compete. 

There will be different kinds of future service, but one vibrant personality 
 in his/her sharing with society; 

In the Cambria-Friesland School District, our Vision is to educate ALL through educating 
each student as one.  






